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11 September 2019 

 

Whatever the Weather ‘WOW’ Day 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 

 
As part of our new topic for the autumn term, we would like to begin with a WOW day where every 
child will be involved in a variety of activities linked to the different seasons. The WOW day will take 

place on Monday 16 September 2019. 
 
During the day, we will be doing a selection of art and craft activities based around each season. 

We are asking the children to come dressed for Summer. We will be finishing the day with a 
Summer photo and the children will be able to enjoy an ice-pop. Please let your child’s teacher 
know if this would be unsuitable for any reason. 
 
Thank you for your on-going support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Mr N Garcia                                    Mrs D Leonard                     Miss S Hake/Miss A Ali 
Year 1 and Year 2 class teachers  
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